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DATE: June 28, 2011 

TO: Board Members 

FROM: David Meadows 

RE: Recommendation for Consideration and Approval – Professional Services 

Contract with JBHM Education Groups, LLC 

Attached for consideration is a proposed professional service agreement with JBHM and 

the Tupelo Public School District in the amount not to exceed $15, 000.  If approved, this 

specific contract will provide for the utilization of Dr. Carol Alderman to train and 

support TPSD Administrative staff and counselors in the development and finalization of 

classroom and student scheduling for the 2011-2012 school year.  It is recommended by 

the Interim Superintendent that this contract be approved. 

 

 


